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  On Tuesday, April 24, we had the last board meeting of the camellia year.  
During that meeting we discussed what we can do about the excessive amount 
of work with only a few helping.  One of the areas that we feel could be 
simplified is the newsletter.  At the beginning of the camellia calendar year 
(October) we could email members a list of all meeting dates and special events.  
Any other unscheduled activities could be emailed as needed.  Reminders of 
each meeting can be emailed along with any announcements that may be 
pertinent.

  Another idea is to share the privilege of getting sponsors.  We have about 32 
individual sponsors and if 8 people took 4 sponsors each, that job is done. 

  We also discussed some modifications for set-up at the show.  If you have any 
other ideas for streamlining our organization, please let any of the board 
members know.

  Our final event of the camellia year will be the  May 20th luncheon at Mundo’s 
Latin Grill in Turlock.  We will begin at 1:30 pm.  After the meal we will have an 
auction (bring something for it).  Your cost for the meal is $10.00. Our club will 
pick up the rest of the bill, except for alcohol. Please RSVP (537-9945 or email) 
by May 15. You may pay for your meal at the luncheon.

  I hope we can see many of you there. Feel free to bring a friend.


 YCF, Marvin


 REMINDER - TAPE ON YOUR REFRIGERATOR




Camellia Club Luncheon

Sunday, May 20, 2018


1:30 PM

Mundo’s Latin Grill


699 N. Golden State Blvd

Turlock


Remember to bring something for the auction!


